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Friday 15th November, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Residential Trip – Delaware 
 
The Delaware Outdoor Education Centre, overlooking the Tamar Valley provides a spacious, centrally 
heated, residential base, with a large sports field and a sunny garden with picnic benches. It provides a 
superb base in which to undertake a range of adventurous, outdoor and educational activities.  
 
Our residential trip to Delaware is one of the highlights of the Year 6 calendar and is a fantastic 
opportunity for our children to make lasting memories of their final weeks at Mount Charles School. Our 
children will be able to enjoy mountain biking, climbing and bouldering, moorland exploration and 
navigation, gorge walking, learn survival skills and other team building and problem solving activities.  
 
Date:   18th May – 20th May 2020 
Cost of Trip:  £153.00 plus transport cost.  
 
We will send further information in due course regarding timings, kit lists, itineraries and consent forms. 
We will also hold a camp meeting for parents in the spring term. There will be an additional cost for 
transport which will be calculated when the number of children attending is known.  
 
To secure your child’s place on the Delaware residential, please pay the £10.00 deposit on ParentPay by 
Friday 13th December, 2019, with the final balance due by Monday 23rd March, 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Hughes and Miss Blizzard 
 

http://cornwalloutdoors.org/centres/delaware/#activities

